
We are excited to announce that our International Week will take place from November 3rd to November 

7th, 2025! As part of this week, our Study Abroad Day takes place in person on Monday, November 3rd, 

with various presentations, info sessions and a study abroad fair. 

The International Week aims to inform our prospective outgoing students about study abroad 

opportunities. We warmly invite you to present your institution on the Study Abroad Day in person. You 

can use the session to showcase your programs, culture, and opportunities for our students. This is an 

excellent chance to connect directly with prospective students and inspire them to consider studying 

abroad at your institution. We would be honored if you could join us for this event. 

 

Please fill in this form until July 31st, if you like to attend. 

Please note that due to low student engagement, we will not be organising virtual presentations this year. 

 

Additionally/instead, we would like to highlight our partner institutions on our social media account 

(@hsworms). For this, we would like to gather 2-4 pictures of your university (campus, classes, student 

life, etc.) for an Instagram posting, and, if you have, links to reels or videos on your own social media, 

which shows our prospective exchange students your institution. This can be e.g. a video of campus, 

student testimonials etc. These reels will then be shared in our story, and we will link to/collaborate with 

your Instagram account, if wished. Please send us these pictures and links until latest September 15th. 

Also, if you have any (digital) promotional materials, that can be distributed during the study abroad fair, 

kindly send them to the following email address: rosenblueh@hs-worms.deor paper-versions to 

Hochschule Worms 

International Center 

Selina Rosenblüh 

Erenburgerstr. 19 

67549 Worms 

Germany 


